
Law Office of Brian Armstrong, PLLC P.O. 

Box 5055  

Tallahassee, FL 32314-5055  

850-322-4097 

brian@brianarmstronglaw.com  

August 15, 2016  

Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer  

Commission Clerk  

Florida Public Service Commission  

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard  

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850  

Re: Docket No. 160060-EC: Complaint and Petition of the City of Cape Coral, Florida For An Investigation 

Into The Rate Structure Of Lee County Electric Cooperative, Inc.  

Dear Ms. Stauffer:  

On behalf of the City of Cape Coral, and with the consent and agreement of Lee County Electric 

Cooperative, Inc., the City hereby requests that the Public Service Commission continue to hold any action 

in the above-referenced docket in abeyance through and including August 31, 2016. The parties are 

engaged in discussions in an attempt to resolve existing areas of disagreement and, should such 

agreement be reached prior to August 31, the parties believe that no further Commission action in this 

proceeding would be necessary. This letter and request herein has been reviewed and approved by both 

counsel for LCEC and the undersigned. Respectfully submitted,  

 

Cc: D. Bruce May, Esq., counsel for LCEC  

  
PLLC   

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED AUG 15, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06666-16
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK




